
CONTACT INFORMATION 
David Schweiger — FDOT Project Manager
david.schweiger@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 940-7522 

Alejandro Piña—FDOT Project Administrator      
alejandro.pina@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 598-1218 

Justina Hicklyn — Community Outreach Specialist 
justina@valerin-group.com or (954) 940-7585 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
State Road (SR) 845/Powerline Road Lighting Improvement Project 
From SR 810/Hillsboro Boulevard to the Palm Beach County Line 
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 439909-1-52-01 

SR 845/POWERLINE ROAD LIGHTING IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information about  
lighting improvements along SR 845/Powerline Road from SR 810/Hillsboro Boulevard to the Palm Beach 
County Line in the City of Deerfield Beach. 

   Construction Cost: $441,981       Construction Start Date: May 12, 2021       Anticipated Completion: Fall 2021 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, 

enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Installing 27 new LED light poles along Powerline

Road to provide efficient light distribution, save
energy and reduce maintenance cost.

• Retrofitting 7 existing lighting poles with LED lights
along Powerline Road. 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Lane closures may occur from 8:30 p.m. to 7:30

a.m., Monday through Friday.
• Lane closures at signalized intersections may occur

from 11:30 p.m. to 6:30 a.m., Monday through
Friday.

• Right turn lanes may be closed as needed.
• Access to businesses and residents will be

maintained at all times.

Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Facebook:  www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 

Project website:  www.d4fdot.com 

http://www.d4fdot.com



